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Date: April 2, 2022 
To: Lake Shore Electric customers and manufacturing reps 
Subject: End-of-life notification 7600 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective dating back to January 1, 2012, Lake Shore Electric obsoleted the 7600 Micrologic 
Controller from the transfer switch product line. Due to low volume sales and shortages 
within the microchip manufacturers, manufacturing is no longer justified, and aftermarket 
support of the 7600 Micrologic Controllers is being discontinued immediately.  
 
Customers with active warranties for the 7600 Micrologic Controller will continue to 
receive service and support from Lake Shore Electric through the validity of the warranty 
agreement. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this product end-of-life may cause you. With our 
broad product offering and support, we are confident we can solve your current and future 
application needs.  
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Andrew Vrotsos 
National Sales Manager 
 


